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Daily Announcements
Weekly Focus Topic:Empathy
Understanding Others' Opinions

LUNCH: BBQ RIBLET
AND SCALLOPED
POTATOES

LUNCH: WG WAFFLES
W/ SYRUP 

LUNCH:  NACHO MEAT
WG TORTILLA CHIPS 

HALF DAY 
NO LUNCH 

COLORING CONTEST
ALL COLORING CONTEST SHEETS ARE DUE TODAY . PLEASE TURN

THEM IN TO MRS. NORTON BY THE END OF THE DAY TODAY! GOOD
LUCK!

NO SCHOOL

YEARBOOK CLUB
 YEARBOOK CLUB MEETINGS ARE MOVING TO AFTER SCHOOL ON

THURSDAYS, AND WE WILL HAVE OUR NEXT MEETING THIS THURSDAY
IN MR. FORSTER'S ROOM (148).



(PMS HELP FOR YOUNG ANGLERS;
STRATEGIES & HINTS FOR FISHING). MR.

SWIDORSKI WILL HAVE A MEETING (ROOM
#125) AFTER SCHOOL ON WEDNESDAY,

JANUARY 22, FROM 3:15 TO 4:15 FOR PHYSH
CLUB.  GUESTS FROM TROUT UNLIMITED WILL
BE TEACHING US FLY TYING.   SEE YOU THEN.

ESPORTS
ESPORTS WILL HAVE AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING DURING

HOMEROOM ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 21TH.   THE MEETING WILL BE
HELD IN MRS. BERNARD'S CLASSROOM (141).   PLEASE MAKE SURE TO
CHECK IN WITH YOUR HOMEROOM TEACHER BEFORE YOU COME TO

THE MEETING. 

PHOTO CLUB
DO YOU LIKE TO MEET NEW PEOPLE WITH SIMILAR INTERESTS, SHARE

YOUR PHOTOS, AND GET INSPIRATION FROM OTHER
PHOTOGRAPHERS? IF SO, PHOTO CLUB IS MEANT FOR YOU! COME &

JOIN THE PHOTO CLUB FUN ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 20TH, FROM 3:15
TO 4:15 IN THE MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY! 



THIRD MARKING PERIOD ELECTIVE
CHANGES - 8TH GRADE ONLY

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO REQUEST A CHANGE TO YOUR THIRD MARKING
PERIOD ELECTIVE(S) YOU CAN DO SO THROUGH THE GOOGLE FORM
THAT HAS BEEN SENT TO YOUR EMAIL. YOU CAN ALSO ACCESS THE

FORM THROUGH THIS LINK. THE COUNSELORS WORK ON THE
REQUESTS IN THE ORDER THEY ARE RECEIVED AND WILL RESPOND TO
YOU VIA EMAIL TELLING YOU WHETHER OR NOT THEY WERE ABLE TO

CHANGE YOUR SCHEDULE. THE FORM WILL BE OPEN FOR YOU TO
REQUEST AN ELECTIVE CHANGE UNTIL THE END OF LUNCH ON

MONDAY, JANUARY 20TH.
PLEASE KEEP IN MIND: 

-YOU CANNOT ADD OR DROP AC LAB WITHOUT PARENT AND TEACHER
PERMISSION.

-YOU CANNOT REPEAT AN ELECTIVE YOU HAVE ALREADY TAKEN THIS
YEAR.  

- YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO REQUEST OR MAKE A CHANGE TO YOUR
SCHEDULE ONCE THE NEW MARKING PERIOD BEGINS.

SEE MRS. KELLEY IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS.

ART STUDENTS 
ALL CURRENT ART STUDENTS - PLEASE BRING YOUR COMPUTERS TO

ART CLASS THIS WEEK.  
THANK YOU.  MRS. RACIGNOL 

https://forms.gle/j7FHhAh8bERwTv3Q7



